
 
 
TA Board of Directors 
Meeting of March 6, 2025 

Correspondence as of February 14, 2025 

 

# Subject 

1. Donald Shoup has died 

 



From: Giuliano <giuliano@carlini.com> 
Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2025 9:07 PM
To: giuliano@carlini.com
Subject: Donald Shoup has died

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click
on links from unknown senders.

https://www.planning.org/blog/9305828/in-memoriam-donald-shoup-faicp/

Everyone should read "The High Cost of Free Parking". It's a seminal book, one of the first
published, that undermines motornormativity, the notion that building transportation around
cars is the forgone default, rather than a terrible, terrible choice.

One of his pithy lines is something like: "It's unfair to have cities where cars park for free and
people can't afford housing".

giuliano
--
Drive a bike a bit more often and cars a bit less. You'll be healthier and happier, and so will our
world.
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